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Over the course of the school year, the number of staff and students required to
quarantine due to COVID exposure has grown.  To relieve the staff shortage, GMR has
moved to the distance-learning model for Grades 9-12 from Monday, November 2
through Friday, November 13.  Grades K-8 will still attend school in person. Please
review the basic facts of how GMR is operating now.  We appreciate your patience as
we need to monitor and adjust as we are given new information daily.

MATERIAL
DROP OFF &
PICK UP
Materials will be dropped
off and picked up on bus
routes Monday
afternoons. 

A table for materials is also
outside the front door of the
school. 

Teachers will communicate
with students so they know
materials are coming.

Students:  Please be at the
bus stop on time to pick up
materials from school or
make sure there is a tote or
container for items.
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BREAKFAST &
LUNCH

DISTANCE
LEARNERS
Check in DAILY as
instructed by your
classroom teachers during
the two-week distance
learning model.

9-12 students CAN
schedule meetings at the
school during distance
learning with their teachers
if needed.

Be available with Google
Classroom, Zoom, email,
etc. from 8:20-3:06 each
day. Follow instructions,
listen carefully to
discussions, and
communicate any
questions or concerns to
your teachers.ACTIVITIES

Activities are permitted
because we are distance
learning due to staff

shortages. 

Students in activities need
to check the bulletin and
listen to coaches or

advisors about practice
plans.  Parents, please refer

to bulletin, your
child/children, and other
parents with questions

before contacting coaches
or the office during these

busy days. 

HEALTH
QUESTIONS

If you have any questions
about health or potential

COVID symptoms, contact
your healthcare provider,
county public health, or

refer to web-based
resources from MDH and

our district website.

Take Note...
FRIDAYS

Early dismissal at
12:30.  No classes
for K-12 Friday
afternoons
through 

November 6th

9-12 Distance
Learning  
November 2

through 
November 13

Reminder 
Parents, please 

 continue to notify
office about

appointments or
absence for

distance and in-

school students. 

All GMR students who are
distance learning can sign
up to get breakfast and
lunch each school day. 

Please find the link on the
GMR School website or
search: 
https://forms.gle/U6u7Hup
zK1BLyubS7


